
SPEEDWATCH REPORT 
Parish Council 20th June 2019  

During May we ran 25 sessions totalling approx. 15 hours, three further 

sessions were cancelled due to rain or operators becoming unavailable. 

 

The sessions recorded 137 vehicles from 4488 that passed during the 

sessions (4.3%), the fastest speed recorded was 51 mph, the average 

accuracy of the sessions was 98.8%.   

One of the half hour sessions was run at 7.30am to coincide with a session 

run by the Burwash group. 

Two vehicles were shown not to have tax and/or MOT. 

Two of the vehicles failed the DVLA for unknown reason, and one failed 

because the wrong colour was accidentally input on the online form. 

 

June is a quiet month with only 11 sessions planned due to operators on 

holidays. 

 

All previous months Speedwatch activity summaries, and these reports, can 

be found in the Reports to meetings section of the Parish Council pages on 

the village website. 

 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator 


